
 

 Join the Herod Birthday Book Club!   
 

Birthday Book Club money goes directly to the Herod library to purchase new books. 
 

• Herod’s librarian will choose a book (based on library needs and your child’s interest) in 
honor of your child’s birthday.   

• Your child will receive a birthday greeting from the Birthday Book Club. 
• Your child’s name will be on a bookplate in the front of the book and in the Birthday 

Book Club display in the school library.   
• Your child will be invited to a Birthday Celebration. 

 

 

 
Here is how to join: 

Fill out the information below and return this form to the PTO office with $20.00 (per book) 
by October 31. 

Please indicate payment type: 
 

____ Check (payable to Herod PTO) check # ____________  ____ Cash ____ Money Order 
 

Please write the student’s name and “BBC” on the memo line of the check or money order. 
 

Please print: 
Student’s name:  ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent’s name:  ____________________________________________________________________________                                                                                                                                                                                                       

Parent’s phone:  ____________________ Parent’s email:  __________________________________________                                                                                                                                                                                                       

Grade:  _______ Birthday:____________ Teacher:  ________________________________________________ 

Child’s interest:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 


